
Maths Morning
Thursday 23rd November 2023

at 9am

We would like to invite you to join your child for their
Maths learning.

Nursery, FS2, KS1, The Meadow & The Orchard -
Please enter via the KS1 entrance

(sign in sheets in the KS1 hall from 8.50am).

KS2 - Please enter via the main entrance
(sign in sheets in the KS2 hall from 8.50am).

Please join the School Governors afterwards at 9.30am
for tea and coffee in the KS2 hall.

We do hope you can join us!


